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National Recognition for GOSS Client

GOSS client Dorsetforyou.com has received National recognition winning the award for Joined-Up Services at the e-Government National Awards held at the Savoy Hotel, London on 25th January. The Awards showcase 95 finalists - UK councils - and rewards them for their successes within this field.

Dorsetforyou.com became the UK's first single online local authority portal to provide joined-up services for citizens across five local authorities in April 2005. 

 
Plymouth based GOSS provided their market leading iCM software to the Dorset Partnership enabling a citizen-centric portal providing the citizens of five Local Authorities within Dorset a ‘one stop shop’ for information and services. This partnership enables information to be effectively disseminated across the partnership area and the GOSS software makes available a robust, feature rich, and secure portal platform. 

GOSS would therefore like to congratulate Dorset County Council and its partners, West Dorset District Council, East Dorset District Council, Christchurch Borough Council and North Dorset District Council for their achievement in winning this prestigious award. The Award is well deserved as the Dorsetforyou project is seen as a benchmark for best practice in e-Government. 

Sharron Robbie, GOSS Marketing Manager, says, “We are delighted to have been involved in the Dorsetforyou project, helping to provide such a fantastic citizen-centric site. We congratulate the Dorset Partnership for their achievement in winning this prestigious Award”. 

GOSS looks forward to working with Dorsetforyou in 2006 and will continue to evolve and be innovative in its approach to local Government and the development of e-democracy. 

The success of GOSS client, Dorsetforyou.com, follows hard on the heels of the company winning their first European contract to supply its market leading web content management software, iCM, to the Romanian Economic and Social Council. GOSS Managing Director Richard George says, “ We are looking forward to exceeding the targets we set for 2006, with enough work already booked to cover all of last years costs”. 

Sharron Robbie adds, “These are exciting times for the company, with fantastic growth and new markets opening up enabling expansion into the International arena. These developments can only mean good things for the company and we are looking forward to our most successful year to date”. 

GOSS are bracing themselves for another year of growth with a number of high profile contracts in the pipeline and to that end the company are looking to increase its team from 40 to 50 in the next couple months in order to fulfil its continued growth plans.

